
The Geauga County Maple Festival is now accepting applications for 
their Royal Pageant. There are now several NEW grade divisions open to girls 
who reside in Geauga County.  

The Prince and King portions of the pageant are remain open only to 
boys in the grade divisions who reside in Geauga County shown below.  
Please go to ​www.maplefestival.com​ for the applications and more 
information. 
 
Deadlines for the Prince & Princess, Little Miss, Young Miss and Jr. Miss 
applications are are due February 23rd. Deadline for the Queen application is 
February 25th.  

 
 

Divisions are:  
● King 9th-12th 
● Queen 9th-12th  
● JR. Miss 7th-8th  

● Young Miss 5th-6th   
● Little Miss 3rd-4th 
● Princess 2nd grade  
● Prince 2nd grade 

  

http://www.maplefestival.com/

